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From: julieflowtherapies.com [mailto:julie@flowtherapies.com]
Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2018 7:36 AM
To: ST, MASSAGE THERAPY <RA-MASSAGETHERAPYpa.gov>

Subject: QUESTION FROM LMT

Hello,
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Jndependen Regulatory
Review Commission

Do you have the minutes from board meetings so that the public can read and be kept
abreast of our profession? Also did I hear correctly that it was ruled that LMT’s in PA.
are forbidden to use CBD products?
I am horrified that the cost of my licence is going up over 100% I appreciate the
board’s role in our profession but this is a hardship on therapists.
Thanks for your time, Julie

Julie Ackerman, Lint, Cli
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541-870-2334


